
   

 

ICYMI: COVID-19 Vaccination Q and A  

Oct. 25, 2021 

 

This afternoon, Horizon hosted a Q and A to answer questions and concerns from staff 

and physicians related to COVID-19 vaccination.  

 

If you weren't able to attend the session, you can watch this recorded version of the 

session here. 

 

A huge thank you to the Dr. Robinson, Dr. McKelvie, and Dr. Chase for their time and 

expertise, and to all those who submitted questions.  
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